
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 10, 2021 

 

 

MONDAY 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice– 7:00 PM 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study-6:30PM 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry-3:30 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
 
NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
Worship Service– 10:15 AM 
 

Joyce, Ruth Bowers, The Family of 
John Bragg, Newborn Andrew Peters 
& Parents, Pasty Burger, Jonathan 
Bates, Bill Eatherly 
 

Ashley Brenneman 
Chris & Debra Eckert 
Michael Naron 
Ron & Cindy Hardy 
Ronnie & Sherry Windrow 
John & Janice Strasser 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
Psalm 63 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
His Name is Wonderful #101 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
Psalm 1:1-2 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
I Sing the Mighty Power of God #59 
 
OFFERING 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
Mark 10:17-31 
 
SERMON 
“Yeah, I’m Not So Sure About That Either,  
And that’s The Point” 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
There is Power in the Blood #191 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

The Drive so we can drive! 
The Session heard the wishes of many in our congregation and put a plan in place to 

pave the parking lot by Spring of 2022.  
It will be an expensive endeavor, maybe $75,000, but one that’ll last another 25 

years. 
The church will partner with our Day School to kick off a fund raiser beginning  

November of this year. We’ll ask for monthly pledges and one-time gifts from our 
church congregation, current Jenkins Day School parents, and the parents of our 

Day School alumni, too. Our goal is to raise enough to cover the cost but have 
negotiated with a local bank for a loan of the balance if needed. 

So, get ready. Let’s all pitch in the part we are able and ensure our campus remains a 

safe and good place of God. 

 

BRING A PSALM, TAKE A PSALM 

What is more important about knowing the scripture? 
We hold it as a vaunted symbol of the faith. 

We can’t imagine it desecrated. 
We send it to far off lands in hopes it makes it through customs and censors. 

We swear on it. 
Yet, really, (and I mean me too, the Reverend) how often do we read it ourselves? 
Wednesday night, together, we continue our life’s journey to knowing scripture. 

Because as we know it, we know God. 
Will you come to know? 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Saturday, October 30th at 10:00am  

for our next 
ANGEL TREE STUFFING SESSION 

We will be stuffing backpacks with the 
hygiene boxes we made in September, 
as well as adding additional items so 

there won’t be as much to do in 
December. 

Again, the more people that can help the 
less time it takes. Come on by. 

 
Thank you to everyone who helped in 

September.  
 

- Jackie Fuqua 

Thanks to everyone: our fishermen, 
volunteers, cooks, food runners, prayers, 

laughers, talkers, door holders,  
and everyone else for your help in 

overcoming Covid to have a fish fry 
anyway. The money raised will go to the 

ministries of the church and was all 
done because of the time you took to 

do work for the church. 
 

So, thanks to you all!  
 

  

 


